
 

 

№__49_________ 

«25»  July   2019   

President of Italian-Kazakh  

Chamber of Commerce 

 Paolo Ghirelli 

 

cc: General Secretary of Italian-Kazakh  

Chamber of Commerce  

Goulsim Joumagoulova 

 

cc: Regional Manager  

Nagira Zhumagulova  

 

cc: External Relations Manager  

Roza Rysbekova 

 

 

On the behalf of National Chamber of Entrepreneurs of the Republic of 

Kazakhstan ‘Atameken’ (NCE) we would like to express our gratitude to you. 

NCE is the biggest business association in Kazakhstan where represent 

general business community of the country, more precisely, interests of small, 

medium and large businesses; covering all activities, including domestic and 

foreign trade, as well as seeks to promote international trade cooperation 

between various business entities in different sectors of Kazakhstan. 

Along with Kazenergy association we established the Council of 

Strategic Partnerships Development in oil&gas sector (www.petrocouncil.kz) 

with the aim of consolidating all efforts in 

Currently, we have been closely collaborating with the major 

Kazakhstani oil& gas operators  to promote local content, localization and 

joint ventures. 



 

Seeking to strengthen cooperation between Kazakh and Italian SMEs in 

oil&gas sector we plan to organize the first Kazakh-Italian forum of suppliers 

in oil&gas sector at 26th of  September under Kazenergy Week in Astana. 

Therefore, we kindly ask you to promote and support our event to 

strengthen bilateral cooperation and businesses links between Kazakh and 

Italian  companies in oil & gas sector. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Adviser to the Chairman       

     relations with major operators 

(TCO, NCOC, KPO) 

and oilservice projects development                                Jakiyev Assylbek 
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